
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            September 22, 2009 
 
 
 
Barry Staton 
8 Kingsway Rd. 
Egg Harbor Twp., NJ 08234 
 

Re: In the Matter of the Application for Certification after Revocation of Barry Staton 
       Docket No. 0809-234 

 
Dear Mr. Staton: 
 
 Please be advised that, at its meeting of September 17, 2009, the State Board of 
Examiners voted to grant your request for certification after revocation.  You may submit an 
application for a new certificate on the Department of Education’s website at 
http://www.nj.gov/education/educators/license/.  If you have already submitted an application, it 
will now be reviewed by a credentials examiner to determine your eligibility.  Please note that 
you are required to meet the requirements for certification which are currently in effect. 

  
     Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
     Robert R. Higgins, Secretary 
     State Board of Examiners 
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